
March 24th, 1926,

Ky dear Sir Ernest Eain:-
Let me acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 10th of March re the visit of 

Professor Stev;art.
I an addressing a letter to 

him at the Pennsylvania Hotel, Her York, saying that 
we shall he glad to see hin in Montreal* I will do 
all possible to make his visit pleasant and instruct! ve

"ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Sir A. Ernest Bain, 
Post Office House, 
Leeds, England.


